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UNIFORM 

As you maybe aware our previous uniform providers are no longer able to supply the school fleeces so,  
we thought that this would be a good time to take a closer look at our school uniform.  There is a bit of 
a mis-match with so many options of a sweatshirt/fleece/cardigan etc so it has been decided that from 
September the uniform at Glebeland will be black or grey trousers or shorts or black or grey skirts or 
pinafore dresses with a white blouse, shirt or polo top and a red school sweatshirt only.  These will 
shortly be available to purchase from Screens in Lowestoft and I will be able to give you a price for 
these hopefully in the next Newsletter.  (Several of you will be familiar with the outlet already as they 
currently supply the uniform for Hobart High School).  It is hoped that by having just one option for a 
uniform top it will keep the children looking neat and tidy especially when we begin to join other schools 
for events and to go out and about on school trips again. It also helps with identification if the children 
are wearing a sweatshirt with the school logo on.   
Sports kit of a plain white t-shirt and black shorts for indoors and black jogging bottoms and a plain red 
hoody for outdoor PE remains unaltered. 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

Citizen of the Week 
William – trying hard to put his hand up to share his 
ideas 
Junior – being helpful in class 
Jack  - Being a model class member 
Charlie W – for saying kind things to his friends 

Star of the Week 
Tyler – working hard to achieve is targets 
Dorothy, Eden and Lydia – for great phonics work 
Jesse – getting on with his Art work without a fuss 
Henry – for his star participation in the Class 4 
production of Macbeth 

DIARY DATES 

Dates for your Diaries 
I will keep these on the letter from week to week so that I can add or amend if necessary. 

 
Tuesday 15th June - new Reception visit 9.30-11.30   Tuesday 22nd June - new Reception visit 9.30-11.30 
Wednesday 30th June - World Book Day **               Tuesday 29th June- new Reception visit 9.30-11.30 
Wednesday 7th July - Sport’s Day                                *Friday 9th July - Leavers assembly - TBC 
Wednesday 14th July - Backup Sport’s Day                 *Whole school transition morning- Wed 14th July -  TBC 
Friday 16th July – End of school year                              ** amended date 
 
As the lifting of lockdown restrictions has been delayed, the transition arrangements for pupils moving up to 
High School has had to be amended.  Further details of what is planned will follow as soon as arrangements 
have been finalised. 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 1 
We have been continuing our work on rivers and the  
sea.  We learned that the River Waveney goes in to 
the sea at Great Yarmouth.  We can’t wait to be able 
to visit the Sealife Centre to see some real starfishes 
but in the meantime we painted some beautiful starfish  
to decorate our class room. 

Class 2 
At Glebeland we are studying the work of  
some famous artists with a focus on sculptures 
inspired by the human form. 
In Class 2 we made some beautiful mobiles  
based on the work of Paplo Picasso 

Class 4 
We have been studying the Shakespeare 
play  ‘MacBeth’  We have been reading  
from the script learning about the different 
scenes and the stage directions and we  
have been having lots of fun ‘performing’ 
the play in class. 
 
We especially like re-enacting the battle 
scene! 
 
 
  
 
 
        
 

 

 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS 

Class 3 
In Science this week we have been learning about natural resources and discovering which are 
renewable and which are non-renewable 
 
 
        
 

  

 

 


